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Participants: Deanna Caracciolo, Andy Lanier, Scott McMullen, Laura Brown, Charlie 
Plybon, Dick Vanderschaaf, Dave Fox, Laurel Hillmann, Michael O’leary, Walter Chuck, 
Dave Lacey, Tom Calvanese, Melissa Keyser 
Members of the public: Megan Van Pelt, Tom Rudolf, Jessica Keys?, Gilly Lyons, Jena 
Carter 
 
In this meeting of the Territorial Sea Plan Work Group on the Rocky Shores Management 
Strategy Update, upcoming public workshop were discussed in detail and the schedule of 
the 8 meetings was reviewed (5 coastal communities, 3 inland).  The ability for 
partnering agency staff to attend was also mentioned and agency working group members 
made a plan to reach out to the appropriate contacts to make them aware of the meetings.  
All public workshop materials and plans were finalized and approved by the group.  The 
working Group will also use individual contacts and networks to distribute public 
workshop announcements and outreach materials. 
 
The group then went on to discuss potential scope of the amendment and possible road 
blocks that will have to be overcome.  A need for a “Frequently Asked Questions” (FAQ) 
document was determined.  This document will share the possibilities of this amendment 
process and what the process is not envisioned to focus on. 
 
Finally, group members were briefed on the status of tribal communication, the upcoming 
data call, and potential process funding opportunities taken since the last meeting on 
January 8, 2018. 
 
Public Comment: No public comment 
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